
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Anna Stubblefield, assistant superintendent, educational support, ext. 1760 

David Cunningham, executive director, human resources & legal counsel, ext. 4937 
 
Re: Acceptance of Resignation 
 
Date: November 23, 2016 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board acceptance of the resignation of the employee who 
was the subject of the pending investigation effective at the end of the 2016-2017 school 
year. Administration further recommends the employee be placed on administrative 
leave for the duration of the 2016-2017 school year. 
 
Motion: 
“The employee who was the subject of the pending investigation has submitted his 
resignation; therefore, I move the Board of Education accept the resignation effective at 
the end of the 2016-2017 school year and extend his administrative leave for the 
duration of the school year.” 
 


